
 
From: Zehle, Christa H  
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 5:34 PM 
To: LCOM Class Of 2019 List <classof2019@med.uvm.edu> 
Subject: MSPE updates 
Importance: High 
 
Hi, 
 
Now that your ERAS applications are behind you (congratulations!), I want to update you on your 
Medical Student Performance Evaluations (MSPEs).  Emma and I are finalizing your MSPEs and we hope 
to have these completed and shared with you for your review by early next week.  I really enjoy 
preparing the MSPE for all of you, because it reminds me of your many wonderful attributes and how 
lucky programs will be to match you in their residency programs!  The MSPEs are released to programs 
on October 1, 2018, so Emma will be uploading these to ERAS on Friday, September 28th.  When you 
review your final MSPE draft, please review for any grammatical, formatting or factual errors.  Emma 
will notify you when your MSPE is ready for review and please provide your edits to Emma by Thursday, 
September 27th at noon.  If there are any narrative comments you would like to have included you are 
responsible for working with the course coordinator to ensure these grades/comments are submitted as 
soon as possible and no later than September 26, 2018.   Please let Emma or I know if you have any 
questions.  We look forward to working with you throughout the exciting application season! 
 
Kind regards, 
Christa Zehle, MD 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Christa H. Zehle, MD 
The Robert Larner, MD College of Medicine at the University of Vermont | Associate Dean for 
Students 
The University of Vermont Children’s Hospital | Associate Professor of Pediatrics  
The University of Vermont Children’s Hospital | Pediatric Hospitalist 
 
MEDICAL STUDENT EDUCATION OFFICE 
The Courtyard at Given, N-127 
89 Beaumont Avenue 
Burlington, VT 05405-0068 
telephone 802.656.0722 
Christa.zehle@med.uvm.edu | www.uvm.edu/medicine   
Pronouns: She/Her 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This email communication and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information for the 
sole use of the designated recipient named above. Distribution, reproduction or any other use of this 
transmission by any party other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender and delete all copies. 
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